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    We pay our respects to the Wangaaypuwan Ngiyampaa people on whose land we meet and learn. 

 

GENERAL INFORMATION 

Administration Office Hours - 8.30am - 3.30pm 
School commences at 8.55am-School finishes at 3.05pm 

 

Students are not supervised before 8.30am 

Parent Reminder   —     Student Allergies 
 

Cobar Public School is an ‘ALLERGY AWARE’ School. 
Staff, parents, visitors and students are actively discouraged 
from bringing nuts and nut based products onto the Cobar Public 
School site. 
Please keep this in mind when packing recess and  lunch for your     
children.  
Thank you. 

CPS Newsletter 
 is available: 

 
 
 
 

• via Facebook - Cobar Public 
School 

 

• CPS website https://cobar-
p.schools.nsw.gov.au 

 

• Printed copies can be collected 
from the CPS  

 

•  Administration Office if you  
        prefer this format. 

Principal’s Report 

 

Congratulations to the senior netball team on their 
win against St John’s last Friday afternoon. This was 
a great practice game before they travel to Orange to 
compete in week 7. Good luck! 
 
Marathon health visited school again this week   
working with students on their caseload. This is an        
ongoing partnership which provides students access 
to out of town professionals visiting Cobar. 
 
We’re looking forward to the black and white disco 
Wednesday night; should be lots of fun… in the hall 
from 5.00-6.30pm. 
 
If you have a child starting in Kindergarten in 2024, 
Thursday this week is the cut off date for enrolment 
in our Smooth Start Program. Enrolment information 
is available through the front office. 
 
Good luck to all our students competing in the  
Premier’s Spelling Bee on Thursday this week. This 
is the regional finals and will be conducted via 
ZOOM. 
 
Remember this Friday and next Monday are  
Mid-term Break so enjoy a long weekend! 
 

Jonathan Harvey 
Principal 
 

 
We are a school community of  

Responsible, Respectful, Learners 
 
 
 

Mid-Term Break 
 

Friday 18th August 2023 
to 

Monday 21st August 2023 



WHAT’S HAPPENING AT CPS 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

16.08  Black & White Disco 
          Time: 5pm  -  6.30pm 
          Where:  Hall 
          Cost:  $2 entry  

18.08 
To 

21.08 

 Mid-Term Break 

23.08  Tour for Parents of prospective 2024 
          Kindergarten Students 
          Time: 3.30pm 
          Where: Green gate @ front of   
                       school 

05.09  School Photos 

06.09  Nyngbar  

14.09  Carnivale  

25.09 
To 

06.10 

 School Holidays 

09.10  Staff & students return for Term 4 

10.11 
To  

13.11 

 Mid-Term Break 

15.12  Christmas Assembly - 1.40pm - 3pm  
 Last day for Students 

Week Date Class 

6 25.08.23 3/4C 

8 08.09.23 3/4F 

Whole School ASSEMBLY 
Start: 12.05pm 

 

 

School Attendance 
 
 

If you would like more          
information about attendance, 
 please go to the link below. 

 
https://education.nsw.gov.au/
student-wellbeing/attendance
-behaviour-and-engagement/

school-attendance 

PBL  
Focus of the Week 

 
 
 

Keep Your Hands and Feet to Yourself 
 
 

Responsible Respectful Learners 
















